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 Thursday, January 14, 2021  
 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER:  
Professional Development Day for school staff is  

Monday, January 18th, 2021.  
SCHOOL IS NOT IN SESSION FOR STUDENTS/SCHOOL BUSES NOT RUNNING 

 

 

Hello Weir Families,  
Interesting things are starting at the Weir site.   

It’s fun entertainment for those of us that are at the busses each day. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

         
 

In supporting our district goals in Vancouver around equity, diversity, and 
inclusion, we are encouraging students who are able to wear something black 
tomorrow to honour our first Black Shirt Day. 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/dr-george-m-weir


 


